
 

         
   

   
       

 
 

  

 

TE21.20.2 
councilmeeting 

From: 
Sent: 

Chris Corosky | Armel <ccorosky@armelcorp.com> 
December 11, 2020 1:33 PM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

councilmeeting 
Alex Corey 
My comments for 2020.TE21.20 on December 16, 2020 City Council 

Categories: Communication 

To the City Clerk:  

Please add my comments to the agenda for the December 16, 2020 City Council meeting on item 
2020.TE21.20, Inclusion on the City of Toronto's Heritage Register - Forest Hill Village Properties 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record 
and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. 
Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines 
like Google. 

Comments:  

We are writing to object to the proposed listing on the Heritage Register of the property identified as 414 Spadina Road 
in Staff Report TE21.20, owned by Armel Corporation. 

The building is not currently subject to a development application and the property is not subject to a demolition 
permit, as such it is unclear why the Property is being listed at this time? 

We had previously submitted a letter to the Toronto Preservation Board expressing our objection, and wanted to 
be sure that City Council is also aware of our concern and objection. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Chris Corosky 
Vice President, Armel Corporation 

ccorosky@armelcorp.com 
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